
THE BEACON

Cynthia Duncan has been married to her best friend, Brian, for
22 years. They have 3 boys, Ezra, Jedidiah, and Noah. As a
family they enjoy cross country skiing and mt biking. She
received her BS from Bryan College in Christian Education and
minored in Bible. She has taught in various churches over the
last 25 years in Sunday school, children’s church, and youth
ministry. She grew up in Georgia where she received Christ as
her Savior at a young age. She enjoys southern cooking and
reading children’s literature. 
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"...This day is holy to our Lord. Do not grieve, for the joy of the LORD is your strength."- Nehemiah 2:18b

CLASSROOM SPOTL IGHT

The 6th-8th grade morning
class had a great time learning
about mountains in the month
of March. We studied various
mountain ecosystems and the
different plants and animals that
thrive at different altitudes. We
learned about mountains
around the world and finished
our unit with creating paper
mache models of some of our
favorites. 

MRS. CYNTHIA DUNCAN
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I am continually amazed at the artistic ability and enthusiasm of each student in our morning
class. Great job middle schoolers! -- Mrs Duncan

THE BIG "3" OF LCA

RESILIENT HOPE

IN JESUS

BIBLE INTEGRATION

ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE

COVID-19 DILIGENT

STATE & LOCAL CODE COMPLIANT

LIVESTREAM CLASSES FOR   

 STUDENTS PARTICIPATING FROM HOME  

 MASKS, DISTANCE, SMALL GROUPINGS 

LCA IS AN OFFICIAL

MEMBER OF THE
DILIGENT CLEANING/SANITIZING

ASSOCIATION OF 

CLASSICAL CHRISTIAN

SCHOOLS



Preschool Bible Time Joins Laramie Christian Academy
Preschool Bible Time, previously located at Calvary Laramie, has been working throughout this
semester to move to the Laramie Christian Academy facility.

With zoning approved through the City of Laramie, the preschool will begin holding classes starting
April 19th, in the mornings for 4 to 6 students Monday-Thursday through the end of the school year. 

Starting next fall, Preschool Bible Time will expand into full-day program offerings. Families wanting
preschool classes will have the option of full-day and half-day programs for 1 to 5 days per week.

Preschool Bible Time is approved for state of Wyoming Child Care Subsidy for parents who need
childcare to work or attend school.  

The Changemaker Initiative enables people to donate their
change in a contactless alternative way that requires less
work from parents than traditional school fundraisers! This
unique fundraising program promotes giving, leadership
and ‘making change’ in our school community. 

We are excited because it is an EASY and CONSISTENT
way to raise funds, and it also encourages our students to be
CHANGEMAKERS in their community. Becoming a
Changemaker is simple: sign-up a credit or debit card, shop
anywhere and impact our school. Each transaction is
rounded up to the nearest dollar. 

The change is then donated to the Academy at the end of
each month. Flexible control also allows Changemakers to
set an upper limit, donate to more than one student, or
cancel any time. The STRIPE platform used by Amazon
and other online stores ensures a safe and secure
interaction. 

To add a level of fun, Natasha Snelson our Finance
Director has donated inititave rewards so that classrooms
and the whole school can journey together in a cooperative
venture to reach our school goals.  The sign-up drive ends
May 1st, 2021

PRESCHOOL MOVE UPDATE

CHANGEMAKER INITIATIVE

LCA HAPPENINGS
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Our full-day program will have the same hours as the
K-8 Academy – 8:15 am to 3:30 pm. Watch our
Facebook page and website for further details on
tuition.
 

We are so excited for the convenience this new offering
allows for families to bring their preschoolers to the
same facility as their grade school children. 


